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 Impact:  $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

The Policy Committee recommendation to HB 1996 removes a requirement that written notice 

be provided by a sheriff's office for the disposing of unclaimed personal property held by the 

sheriff's office as inmate commissary be made by first-class mail. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The POLREC to HB1996 removes a requirement that sheriff's offices provide certain notices by 

mail. In its current form, this measure might provide some administrative cost savings to these 

sheriff's offices, but is not anticipated to have a material impact on overall state budget or 

appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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